
 

 

Update: Western Cape GPSSBC Chamber meeting - 26 

November 2021  
 

New overtime tool  

Members are aware that the overtime tool is in pilot phase. Owing to concerns raised in the last Provincial 

GPSSBC meeting, the employer had a meeting with Security Officers in October 2021 to explain the new 

overtime tool. The employer indicated that it is committed to addressing the concerns raised by Security 

Officers going forward. Members need to raise further concerns with the employer’s representative, 

Gillian Lutz. The minutes of the meeting will be provided to labour. 

 

Change to rosters 

The matter has been raised at the IMLC by labour. The IMLC meeting could not finish on 17 November 

2021 owing to the Chairperson being called away. Feedback will be provided at the next Chamber 

meeting. 

 

Community Safety: Dysfunction of IMLC owing to Chairperson’s unavailability  

The continuous postponement of the IMLC owing to the Chairperson’s unavailability was addressed with 

the employer. The request was that, as per the IMLC agreement, no further delays be entertained. A vice-

chairperson can be appointed should the current Chairperson be unavailable owing to operational needs. 

The IMLC cannot be held ransom owing to the unavailability of the Chairperson. The employer indicated 

that it will address the concern with the Department and the Chairperson. Feedback will be provided at 

the next Chamber meeting. 

  

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 
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